
 

 

 VILLAGE OF BELLEVUE 
2023  

NEWSLETTER 
 

 

PLEASE NOTE THE FOLLOWING DATES: 
 

 Annual Village of Bellevue Garage Sale - Saturday, June 3, 2023 
 Clean-Up Information - We will start picking up at 8:00 a.m.  Items placed out days before the dates listed below or left out 

after scheduled dates will not be picked up and are subject to fines.  NO paint, tires, electronics, yard waste or mattresses.  
This is only for Bellevue Residents.  Do not bring trash from individuals that do not live in the Village of Bellevue. 

 
 Summer Dates - Tuesday, June 6, 2023 & Wednesday, June 7, 2023 
 Fall Dates-Tuesday, September 19, 2023 & Wednesday, September 20, 2023 

 
 Christmas Decorating Contest - The best decorated house will receive a $100 gift card.  Houses must be decorated by 

December 12, 2023.  Judging will be by December 20, 2023.  If you have won in the past, you will not be eligible.  
 Village Hall Location - The Village Hall will be relocating to 414 S. Main St. by the Fall 2023. 

 
THE VILLAGE OF BELLEVUE ORDINANCE REMINDERS: 
 

 Garbage:  All garbage must be kept in cans with tight fitting lids.  Cans are to be kept at the rear of the property except on pickup day.  
All garbage must be picked up weekly.  If you haul your own garbage, it must be taken to the dump weekly. 

 

 Pets:  All pets are to be kept on a leash or in a fenced yard.  If there is a problem with dogs/cats running loose, please contact the Peoria 
County Animal Control at 691-9069.  We also have a problem with people letting their pets do their business in other people’s yards.  
When walking your pets, please clean up after them. 

 

 Burning:  No burning of garbage.  Recreational fires must be put out by 11:00 p.m.  Please make sure you have a hose nearby to put out 
the fire if it starts to spread.      

 

 Littering:  We have a problem with littering in the Village.  Anyone caught littering will receive a fine with no warning issued. 
  

 Parking:   
 No parking on Village right-of-ways from midnight to 6:00 a.m. 
 Absolutely no parking on Village sidewalks for any reason. 
 Please do not park in your yard for any extended length of time or you will be fined.  All vehicles must be parked on gravel, 

concrete or blacktop. 
 No parking on Village streets when there is a snowfall of 2” or more predicted.  This will allow the street crew to plow in a 

timely manner. 
 

We will no longer replace broken/bad mailbox posts that fall over from snow plowing.  
 

Please contact the Village for permit information prior to construction projects, new fences, swimming pools (above or in ground). 
For permit information, please contact Steve Wilson @ 309-231-7497. 
 

Village of Bellevue Board Member contact information:  
 

Dean, Merriman, Village President  309-648-0059      Marty Schuettler, Trustee   309-645-1947 
Susan Pesch, Village Clerk/Office Manager 309-697-4808      Leroy Wiseman, Trustee   309-697-0501 
Sandra Cooper, Trustee   309-264-3388      Ross Pesch, Trustee   309-573-8140 
Aaron Lannert, Trustee   309-648-5469      Judy Wight, Trustee   309-323-1208 
Steve Wilson, Maintenance  309-231-7497      Matt Raible, Zoning Officer  309-868-9752 

 
 

We appreciate your cooperation in these matters.   
The Village of Bellevue meeting schedule for 2023 is posted on the Village Hall door. 


